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CLUB CONTACTS: 

 

 

STAY CONNECTED 
 and up-to-date on all the social,  

dining, golf and tennis events your  
Club has to offer by following us  

on Facebook, Instagram, the  
Club App, and on our website at                                   

www.ccofpaducah.com 

 
Smartphone App  

 

 

Board of Directors  

 
Krista Lea 

President 
Racquets Chairwoman 

kristarlea@gmail.com 

 
Dr. Chad Bassi 

Golf Chairman 
chad.bassi@gmail.com 

 
Mark Curtis 

Finance Chairman 
mtcurtis72@comcast.net 

 
Michael Martin 
House Chairman 

michaelm@mtginsurance.com 

 
Chris Miller 

Membership Chairman 
christopherl.miller86@gmail.com 

 
Elliot Treece 

Greens Chairman 
elliottreece@stifel.com 

 
Mike Karnes 
Past President 

mkarnes@wwlcpa.com 

HOURS OF 

OPERATION: 

Club Office 
(270) 554-7914 option 4 
Mon-Fri  8:00am - 4:30pm 
 
Dining Room 
(270) 554-7914 option 3 
(270) 448-3463 
Tues-Fri  11:00am - 9:00pm 
Sat  10:30am - 9:00pm 
Sun 10:30am - 8:00pm 
Closed on Mondays. 
 
Golf Shop 
golfshop@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 554-5330 option 5 
Tues-Sun  9:00am - 6:00pm 
Closed on Mondays. 
 
Racquets Center/Fitness Center 
ccptennis@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 554-7065 
Mon 7:30am - 8:00pm 
Tues 9:00am - 8:00pm 
Wed 7:30am - 8:00pm 
Thur 9:00am - 8:00am 
Fri  7:30am - 4:30pm 
Sat 9:00am - 1:00pm 
Sun Closed 
 
Pool 
Opening May 27th @ 3:00pm 
 
Snack Bar 
Opening May 27th @ 3:00pm 
 
 

Michael Methot, CCM 
General Manager 
mmethot@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 448-6594 
 

Angie Skees 
Office Manager 
askees@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 448-6590 
 

Whitney Stone-Leyhue 
Dining Room Supervisor 
Event Coordinator 
wstone@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 448-6597 
 

Joel Corwin 
Interim Executive Chef 
culinary@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 448-6596 
 

Chad Martin, PGA 
Director of Golf 
cmartin@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 448-6595 
 

Shannon Watson, CGCS 
Course Superintendent 
swatson@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 554-0468 
 

Oscar Imhof 
Director of Racquets 
oimhof@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 448-6598 
 

Bill Gaia 
Facilities Manager 
mntc@ccofpaducah.com 
(270) 554-7914  Ext. 118 



 

 

Hello CCP Membership,  
 
Happy Spring! I am thrilled to see flowers blooming, green 
grass, and a few hints of warmer weather. It is so nice to see 
members out and about again.  The Club will really start to 
come alive over the next couple of months.  
 

Our Executive Chef search is underway. The first interview 
and tasting was conducted. If all of our candidates are as 
good as this one, we will have a tough decision to make. This 
is an exciting step for our Club as we work to make dining an 
outstanding experience for members.  
 

As summer is upon us, golf and racquets will offer various 
options for members of all ages and skill levels to enjoy these 
amenities. Please be on the lookout for activities and come 
join us! 
 

Thank you for your membership. Please do not hesitate to 
reach out to me anytime with questions or concerns. 
 

Krista 
 

 President’s Message 
KRISTA LEA 

As our members who went south for the winter begin to return and the 
flowers begin to blossom, there’s no doubt about it that one of the 
most gorgeous times of the year is quickly approaching. As I am sure 
you have noticed, we have a several projects going on around the 
Club currently! The wind screens are up at Tennis, tree work has  
commenced on the grounds and preparations for the pool are in full 
swing. 
 

Sunshine, swimming, and sibling fun are signs of summer, and I am 
thrilled to announce that several much-needed upgrades are          
underway to include the upper-level reconfiguration and seating,   
increased shade, additional side tables, enhanced lighting, added 
culinary gadgets for more product offerings and a full repainting and 
stenciling of the letters on the pool deck that are sure to make the 
entire area more appealing. Further, as many of our long-tenured 
members have experienced, the uneven concrete slab where primary 
dining is held will be broken up and removed, eliminating the drastic 
transitions and extremely hazardous conditions to make way for a new 
pour. We have also put-up fencing to block the service area adjacent 
to the spiral staircase leading to the upper level. This was an eye sore 
last year, and I am happy to see what a difference it makes. 
 

I often hear either, “the Club sends me way too many emails” or “I 
didn’t see the event your speaking of.” Well, I happy to report that 
Club leadership in conjunction with the Board of Directors agrees that 
this is an important component to your overall member experience. 
Discussed at this month’s Membership/Social Committee meeting and 
later explored at the March board meeting, a special ad hoc           

committee focusing on IT, member communications and the website/
app will be formed to ensure we are keeping up with technology    
advancements. All avenues will be explored, and we plan to evaluate 
a few different software options to integrate. I have done an IT       
transition previously, and once we have arrived on our solution for the 
future, we will host several “Click-N-Sip” Seminars to get everyone 
acclimated.  
 

On Wednesday, April 13 an important milestone will be reached by 
our very own Denise “Sissy” White, who will be celebrating her      
remarkable 40-year run as a dedicated team member of the Club. As 
I’ve heard from her directly in my time here, she has seen many of 
your children grow and even their grandchildren begin to walk and 
beyond during her years of service. Although bittersweet to see her 
turn the page to the next chapter, I couldn’t be prouder of her        
accomplishments. To celebrate and honor her historic tenure, we will 
be hosting a gathering open to the entire membership at the end of 
the month, and final details will be released soon.  
 

In closing, and as many of you prepare to go out of town for Spring 

Break, April 1 also marks my one year of service to the Club. We have 

accomplished a lot thus far, yet there is still a lot to be done. I look 

forward to a fantastic year two and upon your return, we will be   

ramping up our planning and efforts in anticipation of Easter weekend. 

We have received great momentum on reservations for both hallmark 

events that weekend, the Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 16, and 

Easter Brunch the following day on Sunday, April 17. Although the 

preferred time slots are near full capacity, we do have a few select 

reservations still available. Don’t wait until the last minute, email   

Whitney today to get your name on the list before it’s too late. Safe 

travels and we can’t wait for you to see our eggstra surprises we have 

planned for you in a few short weeks! 

General Manager’s Message 
MICHAEL METHOT, CCM 



 

 

April is going to be an exciting month as we host the Golf House 
Kentucky Classic, the Kickoff Scramble, The Missouri Valley    
Collegiate Championships, and the CCP 2-Man Open.  Our goal 
with any outside event is to disrupt member play as little as    
possible.  If one of these events does conflict with your      
schedule, please reach out to the Golf Shop and we will be  
happy to arrange reciprocal play at an area course.  I would  
encourage our members to come out and spectate at the MVC                 
Championships, April 24th-26th.  We hope to have our new black 
tees open by this time, and it will be interesting to see how the 

top collegiate players handle the new look.  
 

Now that time change is here and the weather is getting better 
by the day, it truly feels like the busy spring golf season is upon 
us.  That being said, the prime weekday and weekend tee times 
will continue to be in greater demand.  If you are planning to 
play on the weekend or a prime day of the week, please make 
sure to reserve your tee time in advance.  Also, as a courtesy to 
other members, if you have booked a tee time and then find that 
you will not be able to use the time, please contact the Golf 
Shop so that we can make that time available to other        

members.   
 

Lastly, please stop by the Golf Shop to browse our new arrivals.  
This month we will receive new apparel from Johnnie-O, G.G. 
Blue, Garb Kids, & Harelstons.  We also have new footwear 
arrivals from FJ in the Premier series.  Please plan to stop by 
your Golf Shop and take advantage of the premium product  

offerings as well as outstanding member pricing. 

 

Kickoff Scramble 
The Kickoff Scramble will take place on Saturday, April 23rd  
beginning at 9:00am.  Players may sign up as a 4-person team, 
or as an individual.  Cost for the event is $65 per player and will 
include prize payouts, a “SWEET” tee gift, and a grill out        
following play.  This event filled quickly last year, please register 
as soon as possible. 
 
 

Thirsty Thursday Ladies Clinics 
Thirsty Thursday is back!!  Our first clinic will take place on 
Thursday, April 21st at 5:30pm and will last until roughly       
7:00pm.  These clinics will be geared toward beginning golfers 
but will also be a good way for more experienced golfers to fine 
tune their fundamentals.  The clinics will offer basic golf        
instruction, and to keep the atmosphere fun we will offer adult 
beverages for all participants while we are at the range.     

I cannot emphasize enough that these clinics are for any 
lady member that may have an interest in learning about 
golf in it’s most simple form.   Cost for each clinic will be 
$40.  Please call the Golf Shop by the Tuesday before the clinic 
to register.  
 
 

Spring 1-Day Member-Guest 
Please mark your calendar for our Spring 1-Day Men’s       
Member-Guest, on Friday, May 6th at 12:30pm.  To register your 
team please use the CCP app or website.  Please see  below 
for details. 
 
$150 entry fee per team which includes: 

• All golf fees 

• Lunch beginning at 11:30am 

• Appetizers following play 

• Scrip Payouts 
 

Format 

• Gross and Net Scoring on the team’s total score 

• Holes #1-#9 played as scramble 

• Holes #10-#18 played as scramble 
 

*Registration Deadline is Tuesday, May 3rd at 5:00pm 

OFF THE TEE 
Chad Martin, PGA Director of Golf 

 

Fitting Days Currently Scheduled: 
 

XXIO 
 

Friday, April 22nd from 12:00pm to 4:00pm 
 

Titleist Wedge 
 

Thursday, May 5th from 1:00pm to 6:00pm 
 

Titleist 
Saturday, May 7th from 10:00am to 3:00pm 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

KICKOFF SCRAMBLE - SATURDAY, APRIL 23RD   
 

1-DAY MEMBER-GUEST - FRIDAY, MAY 6TH 

 

YOUTH VS. EXPERIENCE DUEL - MAY 14TH & 15TH  
  

MEMBER-GUEST - JUNE 23RD-25TH   
 

MEMBER-MEMBER - JULY 23RD & 24TH    



 

 

2022 CCP On Course Jr. Program - BEGINS IN APRIL!! 

Your PGA Professionals would like to offer a spring season  

junior golf program geared towards our juniors who are playing 

competitively or are looking to begin playing competitively.  This 

program is a bridge to our upcoming Junior Golf Program, that 

begins in June, and will give junior golfers a way to improve 

their fundamentals, as well as course management.  The      

Program will meet on Tuesdays from 4:30pm to 5:30pm in the 

months of April and May for a total of 6 clinics.  Within these 

clinics we will offer full swing and short game instruction, as well 

as taking a deeper look at how to approach on course situations 

and how to manage scoring opportunities within a round.  Cost 

per session will be $25.  Please call the CCP Golf Shop,        

270-554-5330, if you would like to enroll your junior in this     

program. 
 

Program Dates: 

April 5th  

April 12th  

April 19th  

May 3rd   

May 10th  

May 17th  

*4:30pm to 5:30pm  

 

 
 
 

 
Congrats to our 2022 Chili Open Champions 

Brad Mutchler, Butch Bradley, Justin Halvorson, & Matt Conwell 
 

2022 Match Play Dates - Individual & Team Matches 

In an effort to do away with the conflict that comes with      

scheduling matches the following date and rule changes will be 

in place.  Registration will open for these events on Tuesday, 

May 3rd and will close on Tuesday, May 17th.  All brackets will be 

set and sent out to the membership by Wednesday, June 1st. 
 

Round #1 Matches must be played by Sunday, June 19th  

Round #2 Matches must be played by Sunday, July 10th 

Round #3 Matches must be played by Sunday, July 31st   

Round #4 Matches must be played by Sunday, August 21st  
 

Championship Match must be played by Sunday, September 

11th.  If team or individual matches do not meet the deadline 

date, a coin flip will determine the winner of the match.  There 

will be no exceptions to this rule as everyone is given a      

3-week window to complete their match. 

*ALSO, ALL SCORES FROM MATCHES MUST BE POSTED 

UNDER EQUITABLE STROKE CONTROL AND A SCORE 

CARD FROM EACH TEAM MUST BE TURNED IN TO THE 

GOLF SHOP.   

 

 
 

Congrats to our 2022 Klondike Classic Champions 

OFF THE TEE 
Chad Martin, PGA Director of Golf 



 

 

Spring has arrived on the calendar and the weather has been 
its normal mixed bag.  This Spring, we have experienced dry 
and warm conditions, rainy and cool conditions, along with 
some sunny and cold days.  Although winter has ended, we 
will probably still have some cool mornings and everyday will 
not be 80 degrees.  A slow general warm up is best for plants 
and turf.  We hope that this month is filled with liberal        
sunshine and timely rainfall, allowing all plants and turf to 
break dormancy in an orderly fashion and start growing    
evenly without any quick flushes of growth.  Additionally, the 
early blooming trees have been quite showy with their       
flowers.  Soon, the dogwoods and azaleas should put on an 
equally brilliant display.   
 
As we enter the month of April, the greens have begun Spring 
in good shape, and the growth regulator program for poa  
contamination is working.  Two applications have already 
been applied to stop seedhead emergence in the poa.  So far, 
the timing of these applications seems to have been good.  
Seedhead emergence is never good for putting quality and 
further promotes poa contamination in putting greens.       
Research shows that poa seed can lie dormant in a greens 
profile and germinate up to 9 years later.  Greens aerification 
went off without a hitch, and we are well on our way to       
recovery. We needed to complete this important cultural   
practice as soon as possible between rain events to ensure 
the green surfaces are healed before we apply our 
preemergent application to the greens this month.  The 
preemergent application to the greens is crucial to preventing 
crabgrass and goosegrass germination in the putting         
surfaces, as well as poa.  Timing this application is important 
to maintain smooth and true greens.  Our goal in our         
aerification program is to remove organic matter in the       
surface of the greens.  We intend on verticutting the greens 
soon to remove organic material out of the top 1/2”.  We have 
started our weekly topdressing program with the goal to dilute 
even more organic matter and keep the green surfaces firm 
and rolling nicely.  Our weekly plant protectant applications 
will begin towards the end of the month. 
 
The zoysia is starting to green from the longer daylight hours 
and warmer temperatures.  The bermudagrass will not be far 
behind.  The fairways, tees, and collars have been cut down 
in height to .400 and this act will increase the greening of 
shoots even faster.  The ryegrass in the rough is beginning to 
initiate growth, and we are cutting the turf when conditions are 
favorable.  The rough will experience a spring flush soon, so 
cutting the rough will be a daily task in the coming weeks.  We 

will be spraying broadleaves and fertilizing wall to wall in the 
rough this month as well.  Debra is busy freshening up the 
landscape beds around the Club and is adding new         
specimens for everyone to enjoy. 
 
The short game area is coming along nicely.  The green is 
being cut several times a week.  We are on an aggressive 
topdressing program on a weekly basis.  The topdressing  
program allows us to lower the height of cut weekly, without 
making major changes to the height of cut.  We are adding 
nutritional supplements weekly to help close the turf surface 
as soon as possible.  The sod in the fairway lobes is       
greening.  We anticipate scalping it down soon and begin  
fertility practices on it and the new tees.  We are lightly       
topdressing these areas frequently as well to make sure all 
seams fill when the temperatures get more consistent in 
warmth.   
 
I would also like to mention that our turf care building will be 
receiving a much-needed paint job.  Staff is excited about the 
investment being made because they take a great deal of 
pride in our facility and the tools we are provided with to    
accomplish our goals.  Stay tuned for the completed project. 
 

Our seasonal staff is starting to come together, with three  
employees already joining the team.  It looks like we will have 
some turnover this year, so we will have some spots to fill 
within the staff.  The return of seasonal employees is always 
crucial for the TurfCare center operation.  The less we must 
find and train new employees the better we are from a       
production standpoint.  In the coming weeks, we will continue 
checking off boxes on our Spring to do list and as always, 
keep striving to improve the playing conditions and your    
experience. 
 

We hope to see you on the course! 

GREEN SCENE 
Shannon Watson, CGC Superintendent 
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Mark Your Calendars! 
 

June & July Events 

 

SPECIAL NOTE 
   

As with all our events, your reservations in advance are extremely helpful and encouraged for proper planning and execution. The team 
puts forth great effort in producing all  the themed events and dinners for you to attend, and your  assistance is much appreciated.  

 JUNE 

2-Thirsty Thursday 

3-Family Night Buffet 

4-Milkshake Mayhem & CCP Family Cup 
   CCP Concert Series Tapas on the Terrace 
Live music, small plates and spending time with your friends 
is what’s on the menu for this special evening. Sangria and 
succulent snacks will have you sampling the night away.  

5-All American Breakfast & Couples Golf 

8-LNO National Best Friends Day 

11-Spring Family Photo Shoot 
     Golf/Tennis Combo Event 

12-Golf/Tennis Combo Event & All American Brkfast 

16-Thirsty Thursday 

18-Ice Cream Float Social 
I scream, you scream, we all scream for Ice Cream! We have 
two unique opportunities for you to indulge in during the 
heat of summer, Milkshake Mayhem, and this event. Here’s 
the scoop, you won’t want to miss sweet celebration. 

19-Father’s Day & CCP Family Cup  
     All American Breakfast 

23-Member-Guest Stag Night 

24-Member-Guest Tournament 

25-Member-Guest Tournament & After Party 

26-Sunday Brunch Buffet 

28-LGA Memorial Tournament 

30-Family Night Buffet 

 JULY 

2-Milkshake Mayhem & CCP Concert Series 

3-All American Breakfast 

4-July 4th BBQ & Red, White & Blue Tournament 

5-Clubhouse Closed 

7-Thirsty Thursday 

9-Jr.Club Championship  
   Breakfast in Wimbledon Social Mixer 
You sure you didn’t mean at Tiffany’s? Join your fellow 
members at the Tennis Center for a watch party and social 
on the final weekend of Wimbledon. What better way to 
watch the action than with some like-minded friends and 
European selections? 

10-All American Breakfast 

14-LNO Arabian Nights 

16-Ice Cream Float Social & Parent-Child Tourn.    

17-All American Breakfast 

21-Thirsty Thursday 

22-Member-Member Auction 

23-Member-Member Tournament 

24-Member-Member Tournament 
     Parent’s Day Brunch 

30-Trivia: Talk Nerdy to Me 
Form a group of up to 6 people and test your luck at our 
quarterly trivia offering. The theme will bring about all 
things happening in and around today’s society, so be sure to 
brush up on your B vitamins to have all your knowledge 
come to light. Prizes will be awarded to the winning team. 

31-Sunday Brunch Buffet 



 

 

April is finally here and there are some fun things in the works 
here at CCP.    
 
Siblings Day Brunch falls just as spring break concludes but for 
those heading to the beach, remember your sun block because 
our new house photographer will be at the Club Sunday to take 
pictures and commemorate time spent with family, especially 
your first best friends that you love to hate, your siblings. 
 
Our Ladies Night Out Spring Has Sprung event is the perfect 
excuse for you to go shopping for your go-to spring dress this 
year, enjoy hors d’oeuvres and cocktails with other Club ladies.  
 
New members are being added to the Club weekly and what 
better way to get to know them than with our New Member   
Mixer?  We invite all our members to this meet-and-greet with 
management and members alike. Help us get to know you, your 
family and what offerings at CCP might work for you best, or 
some new things we can incorporate into our calendar.  
 

And now for the weekend that everyone has been contacting me 
about, I wish I could drumroll… Easter weekend! We have our 
big Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday and we are cooking up some 
fun stuff for the kids. The Easter Bunny mentioned in our last 
conversation that he will be sneaking around the Clubhouse  
doing reconnaissance work over the next couple of weekends so 
if you see him tell him you can’t wait for Easter! We will, as    
always, be pulling out all the stops for Easter Brunch on      
Sunday. Chef Joel & our culinary staff will be putting out some 
delicious dishes while our new house photographer takes family 
photos to commemorate the holiday and time with family.  
 
We make celebrating your administrative staff easy with our  
annual Administrative Professional Buffet featuring a full 
soup, salad and dessert bar along hot buffet items.  
 
Crafting with Kids is back this month for our Mother’s Day   
Edition. Spend time making a Mother’s Day craft while enjoying 
a snack.  
 
We conclude our month with the highly requested Yellowstone 
Trivia, so throw on your ranch handling duds and head to the 
Club for a rip-roaring time.  
 
 

AROUND THE CLUB 
Whitney Stone-Leyhue, Dining Supervisor 

 & Event Coordinator 

April, that month where the sun finally comes out and spring 
produce begins popping up, is perfect for branching out with 
recipes. Highlighting seasonal fruits and veggies, holiday       
favorites, and simple dinners, like this spring Soba Salad that 
highlights the beginning of spring. 
 

The beauty of seasonal produce comes to life in this bright 
spring salad. A simple trip to your farmer’s market should cover 
all the basics, but feel free to add or remove any ingredients you 
prefer, like I love to add scallions and roasted broccoli rabe. 
Radishes are a great use-it-all veggie, making them a highly 
economical buy. Instead of chopping off the greens and trashing 
them, rinse them clean and toss them in salads and stir-fries. 
They lend a peppery taste that adds savory depth to an array of 
spring dishes. If you’re craving an extra boost of protein, add 
shredded rotisserie chicken or grilled shrimp on top. 
 

Spring Soba Salad   Yield: feeds about 4 people 
 

1 pound asparagus, trimmed  
2 cups shredded green cabbage  
1 cup shaved radishes (any type will do no matter if it’s a simple 

red or an elegant breakfast radish)  
1 1/2 cups radish greens, roughly chopped  
1 cup thinly sliced red onion  
1 1/2 cups snow peas  
3 tablespoons olive oil  
2 tablespoons fresh lemon juice  
2 tablespoons honey 1 1/2 tablespoons rice vinegar  
1/2 teaspoon kosher salt  
1/4 teaspoon freshly ground black pepper  
1/2 teaspoon finely chopped fennel seed  
1/4 teaspoon ground chili pepper (optional)  
4 ounces Japanese curly noodles (chucka soba), crumbled 
 

Step 1 
Heat a large skillet over medium-high. Place asparagus spears 
in pan and add enough water to completely cover. Bring to a 
simmer and cook, covered, 3 to 5 minutes, until crisp-tender. 
Transfer asparagus to a bowl of ice water. Drain and cut into 
thirds. Set aside. 
 

Step 2 

Place cabbage, radish, radish greens, red onion, and snow peas 

in a large bowl. Toss to combine. In a separate bowl, combine 

oil, lemon juice, honey, vinegar, salt, black pepper, fennel seed, 

and chili pepper. Stir with a whisk. Add dressing, asparagus, 

and crumbled noodles to salad. Toss to combine. 

IN THE KITCHEN 
Joel Corwin, Interim Executive Chef 



 

 

Happy Spring everyone! 
 
FACILITY UPGRADEFAC 
IPGRAD ES  

We have replaced the old score boards for brand new ones. 
Shannon and his crew have also started to get our outdoor    
facility ready, including putting screens up and starting the     
process to get our clay courts ready for May. His crew does such 
a great job getting us ready for the outdoor season and we are 
very thankful for that. Special thanks to Bill as well for always 
making sure the heather in the bubble is working well. 
 

 
ADULT TENNISADULT TENNIS 
Our Adult “in house” Tennis League is in full swing! Over 50 
members are currently participating in the league. This season I 
chose a “rock band theme” for the name of the teams, and after 
two weeks of play, Team AC/DC is in the lead! Stay tuned to find 
out who the spring league winner will be! 
 

For the month of April, we continue to offer our weekly “walk in” 
clinics. These are fun clinics that do not require member to    
register for. So come on out and “be a kid” for an hour; have fun 
and get a great work out! 
 

 
 

JUNIOR TENNIS 
Our Junior Programs are growing and growing; and that is very 
exciting! We had over 40 kids participate in tennis this past 
month! There is no commitment to try our any of our clinics.  
Parents let’s keep our kids active after school and give tennis 
a try! 
 

On April 23rd, we will be hosting our first “Team Match Play” 
day. This is a great opportunity to get our kids that have been 
practicing for a while, the opportunity to play matches in a fun 
friendly format. Contact me to inquire more information and to 
register! 
 

 
PICKLEBALLPICKLEBALL 
We have moved our “OPEN PLAY PICKLEBALL” to Mondays at 
6:00pm We are hoping the day will help increase participation. 
Our staff will have pickleball courts and equipment ready for you 
to come and gather with members and friends and enjoy a game 
of pickleball. Want to join the group, but you are not comfortable 
with your skills yet? Contact me and we can schedule a lesson 
and teach you all the basics of this great sport. 

 

FITNESSFITNESS 
We have received a lot of requests for new key fobs to access 
the gym after hours. If you still don’t have a key, and want to 
access the gym after hours, contact the desk and we can get 
you one so you can access the facility at your convenience. 
 
 
 

SUMMER CAMP 
Our summer camp registration is now open, and fortunately, we 
have received some great feedback and interest! We are       
accepting up to 20 participants per week. So, if you are planning 
to register your kids this summer, contact me soon to save a 
spot!  
 
 

 
See you on the courts, 

Oscar 

ON THE COURT 

& IN THE GYM 



 

 

Thank You  
for holding an event in March 

 

Heath Bowling - Edward Jones 
 

Nancy Powless - Book Club 
 

Roy Lowdenback - Baptist Health 
 

Carla Farr - Prestwick Garden Club 
 

Dean Owen - Dean Owen CPA 
 

Dr. Paul Grumley - Top Drawer 
 

Tammy Courtney - Swift & Staley 
 

Elliot Treece - Stifel 
 

Dr. Ted Borodofsky - 1st Investors 
 

Joe Framptom - Paducah Bank 

 
Luncheon Club: 

 

Dabney Haugh 
Suellen Johnson 
Genie Drossos 

 

Private Events: 
 

Allyson Blythe 
Cathy Elliott 
Caron Carter 
Kym Bichon 
Molly Smith 
Renee Allen 
Mike Wyatt 

Member Milestones 
 

5 Years 
Blake & Stephanie Calhoun 

Matt & Ashley Conwell 
Chase & Whitney Denson 

Blake & April Denton 
Conner & Carly Framptom 

Dr. Don & Kim Heine 
Cory & Trisha Hicks 

Ross & Anne-Marie Jones 
Dr. Brian & Krista Lea 

Dr. Robert & Lauren Learch 
Garrett & Haley Rackley 

Dr. Martin & Allison Rains 
Warner & Caroline Wheat 

 

10 Years 
Chris Jordan 

 

15 Years 
Bruce & Doreen Hahn 

Bill Thompson 

 
25 Years 

Lyn & Bonnie Smith 
 

35 Years 
Steven & Nancy Powless 

 

WELCOME to the Club! 
 

Premier 
 

Richard & Janice Fairhurst 
 

Executive 
 

Steven Walker & Katie Skinner 

Member News 


